From: Mike Stewart

To: JCT Exhibits
Subject: Please APPROVE House Bill 3209 and Senate Bill 1021 - OREGON needs your help
Date: Wednesday, May 15, 2019 6:28:08 PM

Honorable Committee Members,

The Great State of OREGON needs your help.

Please APPROVE House Bill 3209 and Senate Bill 1021.

Our State needs improve traffic flow through these two bottleneck areas of 1-205 and I-5.

Our Commerce Vehicles and Emergency Vehicles need these areas to improve the traffic flow
in order to serve the Citizens of our Great State.

Respectfully submitted,

Mike Stewart

20577 SW Johnson Rd.
West Linn, OR 97068
503 880 1133
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